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FOOD ALERT 

 
 
 
 
 

Voluntary recall of “IKO Oats Cracker with Muesli” 
 
2 September 2016: The Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority (AVA) received a 
feedback from a member of the public on 30 August 2016 about a small piece 
of plastic wire cover in a piece of “IKO Oats Cracker with Muesli”. AVA has 
been working with the importer to investigate the matter. 
 
2 While investigations are ongoing, the importer has voluntarily recalled 
the affected batch of product as a precautionary measure. The recall 
commenced today. Details of the implicated product can be found below.  
 
3 Consumers who have purchased the product are advised not to 
consume it. Consumers may contact Brilliant Marketing Pte Ltd at 6694 5879 or 
sales@brilliant-marketing.com for enquiries or exchange of the products. 

 

Affected 

product 

Photograph of the affected product Country 

of origin 

“IKO Oats 

Cracker with 

Muesli” 

 

Affected 

batch:  

JGJFAF  

Exp date: 

01/06/2017 

Net weight: 

178g  

(8 Packets x 

22.3g) 
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